
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Delight  
thyself also in the 

LORD; and he shall give thee 
the desires of thine heart.  Ps. 37:4 

 
 

26 Missions Started 
8 Churches Established 

2 Bible Institutes Founded 
40 Years Institute 

Instructor 
Christian Book Distributor 

 
 
 

SENT BY: Victory Baptist Church, 1311 E. Bankhead Drive, Weatherford, TX  76086, Dr. Charles W. Wetherbee, Pastor 

AFFILIATED WITH: Independent Baptist Fellowship International, 724 N. Jim Wright Freeway, Ft. Worth, TX  76108 

FIELD ADDRESS:  APARTADO 156 – SIGUATEPEQUE, COM. – HONDURAS, CENTRAL AMERICA 

 

Missionaries Since 
1973 

 

VITAL STATS ON 
HONDURAS 

Population: 8,000,000+ 
Pop. Growth Rate: 2.15% 

97% Roman Catholic 

 

Thanks, be unto the Lord, for each of you! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Yours in Christ, 
 
 

 
Harold and Lena Priday 
 
 

Free Vonage Phone  817 886 0413    Mailing Add.   724 N Jim Wright Fwy, Ft Worth, TX 76108 

November 2019 

We pray you will have a wonderful Thanksgiving, a great Christmas and a tremendous New Year. 
 

 The Lord has been so good to us this year that it is difficult to describe it all.  The mission has grown; souls 

saved, and baptized . 

 One of the great blessings was to have Heritage Baptist Church, Haslet, Texas visit.  There was not one seat 

more in our auditorium and many mothers had to hold their children. Heritage built the auditorium and has given a 

large offering for the lot to build our new church on.  Thank you Heritage for having such a large part in the 

mission. 

 We are very grateful for each of the offerings on the purchase of a lot for the mission work.  There has been 

two large offerings promised and when we receive we will have enough to purchase half the property and start 

building.  Please continue praying for this important step of faith.  We are only half way to reaching the need.  

 There have been souls saved.  Two are going to be baptized.  Recently we gave a short lesson to about  

twelve people at a time using the marked booklets of John and Romans.  We distributed the booklets with each 

person, even the children.  Over six hundred people received the lesson and booklets.  There will be a new mission 

work started in that area. 

 The mission work is excited about the Christmas plans.  They are already working on music and a drama.  

There is a lot of talent and it will be a good testimony to the Lord in honor of His birth. 

 Thank you for your prayers and for being an important part of this ministry of the Lord's. 

Have a Merry Christmas. 

 

 
Harold and Lena Priday Celebrating 46 Years as Missionaries 


